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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    
 
 
 
 
 
NEW BERLIN, Wis., May 2, 2011 – Succession Plan for New Berlin Superintendent 
Underway 
 
 
     Superintendent Dr. Paul Kreutzer has accepted a position with the Katonah-Lewisboro 

New York School District.  He has submitted his resignation with the New Berlin School 

District effective on June 30, 2011, and will continue to serve as the Superintendent of 

Schools until that date.  The Board appreciates the commitment and dedication Dr. Kreutzer 

has shown during his years with the District, and wishes him well in his new position.  The 

Board will be formally acting on acceptance of his resignation at a future Board meeting.  

 

     The school board is finalizing a succession plan for the position of the superintendent. A 

transition plan is being finalized that will take advantage of Dr. Kreutzer's remaining time of 

service. 
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